
 

Message from Mr Maltby 

16th September 2022 

 

 

 

Good afternoon, 
 
It was great to welcome so many Year 10 parents / carers on site earlier this week for the 
first of our Parents’ Information Evenings. I very much look forward to welcoming parents / 
carers of each year group in the coming weeks; with Year 8 being our next event on Tuesday 
20th September. 
 
I would also like to thank those parents who have put their names forward as Friends of 
Holbrook. This invitation to join our parent teacher association remains open so please 
contact Mrs Beazley direct on sarah.beazley@holbrookacademy.org if you would still like to 
support our school in this way.  
 
One event we are intending to hold in the next two weeks is a "Teen Clothes Swap". This 
will be an opportunity for our students to swap clothes (uniform or non-uniform) at no 
expense. If you would like to support the Academy with this event, do please let Mrs Beazley 
know. Likewise, if your children have any clothes they would now like to donate to our 
clothes swap, then they can be delivered to our Reception throughout next week.  
 
Alongside our Teen Clothes Swap, the Academy has set up a Just Giving account and 
would welcome any financial contributions to enable the school to support our students 
during the current challenging circumstances. All monies collected through this fund will 
directly support students in our Academy. Please see the link below for further information; 
any contribution is most welcome 
 
https://gofund.me/b3c9651c  
 
Thank you for your support and I very much look forward to welcoming you on site in the 
coming weeks ahead. 
 
I wish you a peaceful weekend and look forward to welcoming our students back to school 
on Tuesday. 
 
 
Tom Maltby 
Headteacher 
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